Michael Pantelides, Mayor
160 Duke of Gloucester Street
Annapolis, MD 21401-2517
410-263-7997

Chartered 1708

September 21, 2015

To: Alderpersons, City Of Annapolis
From: Mayor Michael Pantelides
Re: Maritime Advisory Board

Pending your approval, I would like to reappoint Richard O. Franke to the Maritime
Advisory Board. Mr. Franke has been serving on the board since 2000.

Mzr. Richard Q. Franke

4420 Cobalt Drive

Harwood, MD 20776

410-867-1979 Rfrankell3@aol.com

A copy of his resume is attached.

Thank You.
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Reviewed by:  Economic Matters Committee
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